
Dear Parents, 

We have had another busy week here at Brereton.   

Every class is busy preparing their contribution for our 

Harvest Service and it has been lovely to hear the  

children’s singing and story-telling fill the corridors.  

Don’t forget our service is Thursday 4th October at 

10am.  We will be walking to church at approximately 

9:30am if you wish to walk with us.  Thank you for all of 

the contributions for our local Food Bank.  If you still 

have items at home please bring them in next week.   

Engaging Writers 

A highlight of my week had to be helping Years 5 and 6 

on Tuesday.  When Mr Collier went missing we were all 

baffled, until we found a somewhat sinister note.  In 

groups we discussed who might have taken him and 

where they might be hiding him.  After much discussion 

and searching we finally found him up a tree! Luckily, we 

were able to find Mr Spilsbury who had some ladders 

long enough to reach him. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tatton Park 

Year 4 had a wonderful day at Tatton Park learning 

about Tudor life.  Thank you to parents for your support 

with costumes!   

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Garden 

To commemorate the WWI centenary we would like to 

transform the space outside of school house and create 

a remembrance garden.  This would be a quiet space 

where children could reflect.  Our Ethos Council are  

currently thinking of ideas but if you think you could 

offer help/support/advice then please do come and 

speak to us.   

PTA Meeting 

Thank you to all of those attended our PTA meeting.  

There were lots of fabulous ideas!  Look out for future 

events being advertised. 

Please ensure all items are clearly labelled!  We try 

our best to return jumpers, pumps and other items to 

their rightful owners! 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

It was wonderful to welcome many friends and family 

and raise money for a very worthy charity.  Thank you to 

all of the parents and carers who contributed cakes and 

biscuits.  We will let you know how much was raised 

shortly! 

Parking 

Our local Police popped  into school this week to discuss 

parking.  They are very concerned with the number of 

cars parking on the yellow lines down School Lane.  They 

have also noticed people parking on the junction.  When 

Y4 returned from Tatton Park on Tuesday the bus  

struggled to park, which then makes it very dangerous 

for our children.  Please park responsibly.   The Police 

have said they will be back to check and will issue £70 

fines if needed. 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 28th September 2018 



 

Superheroes! 

Well done to George, Sam, Rebecca and Charlotte for 

taking part in the Disney Fun Run  last weekend.  They 

completed 1k and 5k races in full fancy dress and raised 

nearly £3000 for prostate cancer charities.   They 

showed great perseverance and dedication.  Well done 

guys! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Blists Hill Visit Year 5 - Tuesday 2nd October            

Harvest Service - Thursday 4th October 10am 

Delamere Forest Trip Year 3 - Friday 12th October 

Parent Consultations - Week Commencing Monday 22nd 

October 

 

Photographs 

If you would like to place an order 

for your child’s individual  

photograph, please return the 

order form in the envelope  

provided by Wednesday 3rd  

October. 

 

 

What is our PTA? 
The Parents and Teachers Association is a group of 
people who organise fundraising to pay for the extras 
that help to make learning fun for our children!  
Everyone is welcome to join that group. We meet 
once a term to organise events and look at spending 
ideas. Please look out for our newsletter for more 
information.  
We have a Facebook group - Brereton Primary School - 

PTA and email - ptabreretonprimary@gmail.com so please 

get in touch to get involved  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to this weeks Dojo champions 

 

 

 

Many thanks for your kind donations to the Middlewich 

and District Foodbank. Our display is growing! But there 

is still room for more. Keep the donations coming. 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 
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